From: Jacob Harrell

To: Malloy, Andrew (DHCD)
Subject: Notice of mobile home park sell
Date: Friday, March 7, 2025 1:47:35 PM

Sorry got the address wrong in previous email yet again now fixed.

Hello to whom it may concern this notice is to inform you the auction for dulaney trailer park located at 7881
cleburne blvd dublin va 24084 has ended with a contract purchase price of $77,000
With closing set to be on may the 7th 2025.

Thank you,
Charles Dulaney
Jacob Harrell
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